From:

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Support for Development Proposal at 1-5 Rickard Road, North Narrabeen
Date: Friday, 30 August 2024 8:29:08 AM

Dear Northern Beaches Council Planning Team,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed development at 1-5 Rickard Road,
North Narrabeen. As a resident invested in the growth and sustainability of our
community, I believe this development will significantly benefit our area, particularly in
light of addressing the current undersupply of suitable housing.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Holly Todman
Sam Todman





